
 

 

Date 

 

Dear Parent / Caregiver 

 

Your child___________________   has attended school again today not wearing correct uniform 

or bringing a letter of explanation for this. The incorrect item/s  is/are 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

I have tried to contact you by phone today but have been unable to do this. Your child would 

have given you a letter yesterday that explains our processes for incorrect uniform. We really 

want to work with you to ensure that your child feels part of our school and is able to 

concentrate on their learning without being stressed over uniform. Please let us work together so 

this can happen.  

Please contact me by phone 886 9860, come and see me, email or write a note explaining how 

we can help you ensure that your child has their correct uniform and is not subject to the 

consequences explained in the policy.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

pp Tania Morrison 

     Principal 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


